
July 5, 2018 

 

 A special meeting of the Town Board of the Town of Aurora took place on Thursday, 

July 5, 2018, at 5:30 p.m. in the Town Hall Auditorium, 300 Gleed Avenue, East Aurora, New 

York. 

 

Members Present:  Charles D. Snyder  Councilman 

    Jolene M. Jeffe  Councilwoman 

    James J. Bach   Supervisor 
 

Absent/Excused:  Jeffrey T. Harris  Councilman  

    Susan A. Friess  Councilwoman 
 

  
 

 Supervisor Bach opened the meeting at 5:30 p.m.  

 

NEW BUSINESS: 

 

 Councilman Snyder moved to set July 27, 2018 at 10:00 a.m. at the 

Town Hall, 300 Gleed Avenue, East Aurora, NY, as the date, time and 

place for a bid opening for the window and door and door hardware 

replacement project at the Aurora Senior Center.  This contract will be 

funded wholly or partially with federal funds, and as such, is subject to all 

federal rules and regulations pertinent thereto, including, but not limited to, 

federal policy of encouraging the participation of minority and women 

business enterprises as sources of suppliers, equipment, construction and 

services.  Councilwoman Jeffe seconded the motion.  Upon a vote being 

taken:  ayes – three                noes – none                              Motion carried. 
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          Councilwoman Jeffe moved to adjourn at 5:33 p.m.; seconded by 

Councilman Snyder.  Upon a vote being taken:    ayes – three    

noes – none                                                                             Motion carried. 

 Action #190 

 Mtg adjourned 

 

Martha L. Librock 

Town Clerk 


